

November 1, 2016

Mr. James Thompson Never Forgotten Honor Flight PO Box 5056 Wausau, WI 54402

Dear Mr. Thompson.

Each year, Packaging Corporation of America reaches out to organizations that provide a valuable service in our local communities. The employees of PCA Tomahawk, WI are proud of our veterans and recognize the service your organization provides for them.

This year, it is my privilege to inform you that we will be donating \$500 to the Never Forgotten Honor Flight organization to assist you in future Honor Flights and other expenses necessary to keep the organization effective.

Due to IRS regulations, I must ask for a written confirmation that your organization has received this contribution, stating its amount and that our company has received nothing in return for it.

On behalf of the more than 420 employees of the Tomahawk Mill, we appreciate your efforts in showing our veteran's how we value their service.

Happy Veteran's Day!

Sincerely,

Adam W Webster

Mill Manager